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•	 All lanes and connecting roads will open

•	 Traffic will flow right around the  
new roundabout

•	 New stacking lane will open for  
traffic turning left from the  
bridge into Landing Road

•	 Hinemoa Street will re-open 

•	 Hinemoa traffic will be able to  
enter Landing Road via a right  
turn at the roundabout

•	 Final asphalting, line marking and  
landscaping will continue through  
the coming weeks 

•	 Please drive with caution as  
we all adjust to the new road  
layouts around the Landing  
Road neighbourhood

We congratulate Waiotahi Contractors and Draintech on the successful  
completion of this roading and infrastructure project, with support from:  
Kiwi Waste, East Bay Thrusting, Electro Care, East Bay Survey, Alpha Pipelines, 
Fulton Hogan, Horizon Networks, Whakatāne Fencing, Tree Transplant Services,  
JRK Concrete Services, Kerb Tech, Gideons Stabilisers, Spraymarks,  
Manawahe Quarries, Allied Concrete, WSP and Waiotahi Quarries.

Whakatāne District Council thanks nearby residents, Whakatāne communities, commuter traffic,  
visitors to the district, contractors and staff for their patience and understanding during this major project. 
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From Friday, traffic will flow  
around the new roundabout,  
and all temporary road  
changes return to normal.
Please drive with caution

Temporary road layout changes to the  
Landing Road neighbourhood including  
Landing Road, Hawera Street, Victoria  
Avenue, Nelson Street and James Street 
will be removed and returned to normal.

SLOW DOWN AND BE ALERT

    THANK YoU 
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